
 

 
Please see below the Plan for Tracing for Success Academy Charter Schools, prepared in 
August 2020. 
 
As noted in our On-Campus Learning Plan, submitted July 2020, we have been in regular 
contact with our local health department and will work with them to implement any contact 
tracing program deemed appropriate by local and state government. 
 
We have since learned more details about the contact tracing program developed by the New 
York City Department of Health and Mental Hygiene, and NYC Test & Trace Corp, which is 
outlined in the attached ​memorandum​.  
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VlOZUYFGZi6IcRxHmHjlsyDnxdu8j-Qa/view?usp=sharing

